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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   
 

Tuesday 1st October — Early Years Reading Breakfast & meeting 
from 8.15am   

 
Tuesday 1st October — Year 3 — Harvest Assembly at 9am  

 
 Thursday 3rd October — Themed Lunch Day  

 
Friday 4th October — School photo day (No PE kits please)  

 
Friday 25th October — Inset Day — school closed 

 
Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November — October half term 

  
Monday 4th November — school reopens  

 

If you child is currently in Year 6 
make sure you apply for their 
Secondary School place online 

at www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions 

  The closing date for applications 
is 31st October 2024.  

If you miss the deadline, you have 
less chance of getting a place in 

the school you want. 

 

We strive to be a nut free 
school.  

As we have a number of children in 
school with severe food allergies, we 

would like to remind all parents that we 
ask you to avoid sending children into 
school with products containing nuts. 
This helps us to minimise the risk to 
those with allergies.  

If children are bringing 
a packed lunch to 

school it is important 
that there are no 

products in the lunch 
box that contains nuts.  

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 93.7% 
       Yr 1 97.1%            Yr 4 95.9% 
       Yr 2 98.2%            Yr 5 96.3%  
       Yr 3 99.1%            Yr 6 96.5%  

As we are approaching winter, please make sure that your 
child comes to school wearing a warm, waterproof coat.  

Also, please ensure that all clothing is named. 

 

 

 

Our Harvest Celebrations  

Our Harvest assembly will be led by our 

Year 3 class and will take place on 

Tuesday at 9am. 

Year 3 Parents are welcome to watch.  

 

Harvest Donations  

If you would like to donate ,we are asking if you could  

kindly send your child into school with an item of                        

none perishable food or toiletries on Monday. 

This year we will be supporting the                                              

Bolton NICE charity once again. 

 
Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

 Early Years Reading Breakfast and parent meeting on 

Tuesday. 

Come and join us before school at 8.15am to share a 

story with your child, toast and juice will be provided.  

There will be a parent meeting straight after the 

breakfast with our  

Communication and Language Champion. 

 

. 

Do you have a child due to start  

school in September 2025?  

We have an open evening and open days in  

October. All are welcome to come for a tour of school,  

meet staff and find out more information  

about our warm and welcoming school. 

http://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions

